Senate Community Affairs Committée
ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO
Budget Estimates 2012-2013, 30 & 31 May and 1 June 2012
Question: E12-412

OUTCOME 5: Primary Care
Topic: Ochre Health Meetings
Type of Question: Hansard Page 17, 31 May 2012
Number of pages: 1
Senator: Senator Fierravanti-Wells
Question:
Has the previous minister, Minister Roxon, or Minister Plibersek ever met with any
representatives of Ochre Health?
Answer:
The Office of the Minister for Health, the Hon Tanya Plibersek MP, has advised that the
Minister has had no meetings with any representatives of Ochre Health, although she
launched the Grafton GP Super Clinic (Ochre Health is the funding recipient).
The Department is not aware of the former Minister for Health and Ageing and now

Attorney-General, the Hon Nicola Roxon MP, having met with any representatives of Ochre
Health.



